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PAOLI, Okla. (KFOR) — The Oklahoma Bureau of Investigations (OSBI) 
announced on Friday, the victim in the 1987 Paoli Cold Case has been identified. 

 
19-year-old Molly Monette Hogan identified in the 1987 Paoli Cold Case, says OSBI 

Authorities say on June 24, 1987, the Garvin County Sheriff requested OSBI to 
investigate human remains recovered just southwest of the Paoli exit off 
Interstate 35. Remains were transported to the Office of the Chief Medical 
Examiner for positive identification. 

OSBI says, criminalists used investigative Genetic Genealogy to assist with the 
identification process, where the remains were positively identified as those of 
19-year-old Molly Monette Hogan. The cause and manner of death is still 
undetermined as the investigation continues. 

If you knew Hogan or have any additional information regarding this case, 
contact OSBI at tips@osbi.ok.gov or 1-800-522-8017. 
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